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ORDER TODAY
LAFARGE DECORATIVE CONCRETES

To learn more about Lafarge’s decorative concretes: www.buildingbettercities.ca

FOR DECORATIVE
CONCRETE
INQUIRIES CONTACT
GEORGETOWN PLANT
905-873-8581

FOR ALL OTHER
LANDSCAPE
MATERIALS CONTACT
PEEL LANDSCAPE DEPOT
905-873-8988

Decorative Concretes
Range of coloured, patterned
or exposed textured concrete

Fully customizable concrete combination
of design & performance

DRIVEWAYS, PATIOS, POOL DECKS

Dawn til Dusk

Tools and SoilShrubs, Trees,
Evergreens and Roses

Perennials
and Annuals

Containers, Statuary
and More!

Water Gardening and
Pond Products

Stylish Giftware and
Home Décor Accessories

*25-60%OFF
Georgetown

12266 Tenth Line, 905-873-7547
georgetown@sheridannurseries.com

FRIDAY, JULY 10th
7:00AM - 9:00PM

Store Wide Sale!

*Some restrictions apply. Discount applies to regular retail priced in-stock
items only. Does not apply to previously purchased product(s). Discount

does not apply to Value Priced Items, Gift Cards, Teleflora, Landscape Design,
Delivery Service, Planting Service, Memberships, Custom Design Service, Bulk
Soil Deliveries and General Labour. Not valid with any other offer or discount.

TAKING ACTION: Glen and Sharon Duff (right 
photo) welcomed almost 100 neighbours to 
a celebration and information afternoon at 
their Rockwood farm. They were celebrating 
the 126th birthday of their 1889 barn (seen 
in the background) and providing informa-
tion about effects that the proposed Hidden 
Quarry—  on the Halton border, just west 
of Acton— could have on the neighbouring 
residents including the Duffs. Above: Halton 
Hills Councillor Ted Brown (right) attended 
the event and spoke about the Town’s concern 
about the potential impact of Hidden Quarry 
on Halton Hills. Similar to a Town action 
several years ago on the proposed east-west 
highway through Halton Hills,  Brown also 
handed out Town postcards to attendees to 
be sent to the Minister of Natural Resources 
and Forestry, expressing concern about the 
proposed quarry.

Photos by Ray Lavender


